
 
 
       October 30, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

Re:    Compliance Filing of Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation for 
Case 08-E-0751 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to 
Identify the Sources of Electric System Losses and the Means of 
Reducing Them 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“RG&E” or the “Company”), are filed in compliance with the New York State Public 
Service Commission’s (“Commission”) Order Adopting Reactive Power Tariffs with 
Modifications, issued and effective September 22, 2009, in Case 08-E-0751 (the 
“September 22 Order”).  The tariff leaves identified herein are transmitted for filing in 
compliance and accordance with the requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff 
filing system) of the Commission’s Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 
7-H).   
 
PSC No. 19 - Electricity 
Leaf No. 195.1, Revision 6 
Leaf No. 196, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 197, Revision 5 
  
Effective:  November 1, 2009 
 
Purpose of the Filing 

 
In compliance with Ordering Clause 4 of the September 22 Order, RG&E is filing 

tariff revisions to set forth provisions and rates for reactive charges.  The tariffs reflect a 
three year phase-in of the reactive provisions as approved by the September 22 Order. 
Such rates will be applied to a customer’s bill if the customer’s metered demand is not 
less than the demand level established for each phase in any two of the previous twelve 
months.  
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Newspaper Publication 

In accordance with Ordering Clause 10 of the Order, the requirement of Section 
66(12) (b) of the Public Service Law that requires newspaper publication of proposed 
tariff changes is waived.   
 
Company Contacts 
 
 Questions concerning this filing should be directed to Tamara Prodrick at (585) 
771-4204 or Patti Beaudoin at (607) 762-7728.   
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
       Mark O. Marini 
       Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
       Rates & Regulatory Economics 
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